Thank you Brendan. Your resignation from the Audit Committee is accepted. Your replacement can be nominated at the next OP&F meeting, which is on March 22nd. 

Kind regards

Lorna

Lorna Maxwell

Director of Corporate Performance & Change Management 
South Dublin County Council | County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 |

T: 01 414 9034 | E: lmaxwell@sdublincoco.ie | W: www.sdcc.ie | 


From: Brendan Ferron [mailto:bferron@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie] 
Sent: 23 February 2015 16:09
To: Lorna Maxwell
Subject: Audit Committee
Hi Lorna,

As discussed earlier, it is my intention to stand down from the Audit Committee, I will be meeting with the Sinn Fein group in the coming week’s and we will nominate a replacement before the next meeting of the Council, will that be okay?

Cllr. Brendan Ferron
